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The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DD) VBP data collection system opens 
for user access requests and data entry on January 17, 2023. The VBP data 
collection platform, REDCap, will capture requests and data entry for the nine 
approved incentives. REDCap is a secure online data collection tool that can be 
bookmarked as a website link or added to browser favorites. Information about the 
VBP incentives, including data collection and REDCap training, are located on the 
Division’s Value Based Payments webpage. To request user access complete the 
REDCAP User Access Form. 
  
VBP questions may be submitted to the Division VBP mailbox at 
DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov. 
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/redcapdd.azurewebsites.net/redcap/index.php__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!AlzK8pMXReYxFwqv4doIm92Rg758j7g13xQoJeZLVHFipXCL8Poi0Rx0Omi9pGmHWof0HQWYAgHg01u5KE0ZPHeKew$
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mailto:DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov

